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DAVID TOMME <DTOMMES53@msn.com> Wed, Dec 20, 2017 at 3:28 PM
To: "amy.eschberger@state.co.us" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Letter of Objection Hitch Rack Quarry
Permit # M2017-049

Ms. Eschberger,

We purchased 35 acres and built a home seven years ago off Hwy. 115 near the Hitch Rack
Ranch proposed quarry. We have a well for a water source. We enjoy the peace and tranquility the
land provides as well as the abundant wildlife. We even enjoy the drive along Hwy. 115 as we make
way to Colorado Springs. In the last two years, highway 115 has experienced double the amount of
gravel truck traffic. Our plan is to retire within the next two years. Our lifelong dream of retiring in a
peaceful, picturesque, rural setting is looking more like a nightmare! This application jeopardizes the
water resources of local residents, fails to protect critical wildlife habitat & violates easement rights of
property owners along Little Turkey Creek Rd. | urge the MLRB to deny TM's application.

Thanks,
David A and Deborah Tomme
114 N Kathy Ln Colorado Springs, CO 80926
(719)661-4637

dtommeS3@msn.com and ltomme@msn.com

Sent from Outlook


tel:(719)%20661-4637
mailto:dtomme53@msn.com
mailto:ltomme@msn.com
http://aka.ms/weboutlook

